
Letter to Prospective AMAIS	
  

(Al-Anon Member Involved in Alateen Service)	
  

Dear Al-Anon Member 	
  

     Taking on the responsibility of becoming an AMAIS (Al-Anon member 
involved in Alateen Service) is a serious commitment. Please take the 
opportunity to review the NYN Alateen Requirements and Guidelines to 
make sure you are comfortable with the expectations on this important 
job. These can be found on the NYN website at www.nynafg.com and are 
listed under NYN Policies and Guidelines; they are the first item 
posted.                         	
  

     If you have any questions about anything in the NYN Alateen 
Requirements and Guidelines which you do not understand or are 
uncomfortable with please contact your District Representative or the 
NYN Area Alateen Coordinator.	
  

Your current NYN Area Alateen Coordinator, can be reached at:	
  

Alateen@nynafg.com. If you need a mailing address please see the last 
page of your groups Northern Hi Lights.	
  

    I have enclosed the AMAIS application and the group registration to be 
completed and returned as stated on the forms.	
  

   I hope you decide to take on this part of your Al-Anon program and that it 
leads to a wonderful growth experience for you; just as it has for me.	
  

                                                                                          With Appreciation,	
  

	
  	
  

                                                                                         Lynda S.	
  

                                                                                    NYN Area Alateen Coordinator	
  

 
	
  


